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UP the DOWN Staircase 

O U R  M I S S I O N  

 
Promote awareness  
 
Encourage self -
advocacy 
 
Encourage self -
determination  
 
Provide family support  
 
Provide education and 
resources  
 
Provide parent educa-
tion  
 
Support inclusion  
 
 

O U R  V I S I O N   

 
Is to increase the 
public's awareness 
and understanding 
by educating the 
public, professionals 
and community 
regarding the abili-
ties of people with 
Down syndrome 
not their disabilities.  
 
It is our goal to 
enhance the quality 
of their lives and 
promote independ-
ence, allowing them 
to reach their fullest 
potential.   

 

 

I hope you enjoyed the Buddy Walk this year! It was a great success with 1,200 

people in attendance! I want to thank the Buddy Walk committee, Lindsay Maier, 

Amy Allen, Kathy Holmes, Pam Armstrong, Bethany Parish, Christine Folley, Mi-

chael & Alaryce Shea and Darlene Durbak, for all of their hard work and dedica-

tion! 

 

2012 has been a great year for DSAGT, we continue to grow as an organization and 

I couldn't be more pleased. We have started a Teen Program which has been a huge 

success. The teens have been enjoying bowling, putt-putting, go-karting, hangouts, 

making tshirts any much more. We had many families participate in the Maumee 

Summer Fest parade, ADA Day at the Zoo, Summer picnic, Easter Party, Mudhen's 

outing, Toledo Walleye outing and Fall Festivities and I hope to see everyone at the 

Christmas party. 

I wish everyone a happy, healthy and safe holiday season! 

Sherri Rogers 
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DSAGT has a new Email 

Momõs and Dadõs Nights Out 

 

 

M 

 

NOVEMBER  

Monday, Nov. 5 

6:30 

Amieõs Pizza Factory 

Central Ave. 

 

DECEMBER 

Thursday, Dec. 13 

6:30 

Fridayõs 

Airport Hwy 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER  

Wednesday, Nov. 14 

6:30 

Daleõs  

Conant (in Maumee) 

 

DECEMBER 

Wednesday, Dec. 12 

6:30 

Bar 419 

Heatherdowns 

 

 

 

 

Please note that DSAGT has a new email address: 

Information.dsagt@gmail.com 

 

Our old email system failed and we lost many email  

addresses in our contact list. If you have not been receiving 

our emails and would like to, please send us an email so we 

can be sure you are in our contacts. 

Thanks for your patience during our transition  

to a new system! 

 

OCTOBER  

Mathew Kruse  

Nancy French  

Ray Cole  

Emily Kehlmeier  

Connor Gifford  

Ashley Simon  

Andrew Chor-
zempa  

Katelin Kozicki  

Corey James  

Zachary Rubin  

Michelangelo Mar-
tinez  

Nicholoas Meiring  

Audrey  Benner  

Colin Morrow  

Abigail Barteck  

Nicholas Below  

Evan Searles  

J. T. McCloskey  

 

NOVEMBER  

Christine Bosch  

Jason Duncan  

Nicholas Denn  

Shawn Holt  

Michael Stanford  

Steven Oliver  

Kyle Stephens  

Anna Pozniak  

Mario Ramirez  

Nicholas Johnson  

Brittany Kookoothe  

Dylan Yost  

Jennifer Drerup  

Nathaniel Kelly  

Austin Smith  

William Kinsey  

Erin Wells  

Derrick Maier  

DSAGT Members Complete the Survival Race!  

 

Recently, some of our members participated in a survival 

race. They were great advocates for Down Syndrome as 

they showed off the ABILITIES that they have!  

Way to go, Sherri Rogers, Tyler Wiley,Danny Celian, and 

Dale Celian. 

 

**If  your 

loved one is 

missing from 

this list, please 

let us know 

at: information

@dsagt.org.  

Moms and 

Dads all need a 

break now and 

then! If you 

would enjoy 

having an eve-

ning of fun-

filled    sup-

port, join us 

for a night out! 

DECEMBER  

Michelle Olender  

Shea Witaker  

Micah Hetrick  

Elizabeth Bartja  

Issac Sugg  

Austin Double  

Stephen Raab  

Mary Tighe  

Bryce Norman  

Olivia Montgomery  

Elijah Ramirez  

Michael Hill  

Oscar Nieman  

Liam Douglass  

Emma Carle  



 

 

 

 

DSAGT has a new Email 
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DSAGT Members Complete the Survival Race!  

 

Recently, some of our members participated in a survival 

race. They were great advocates for Down Syndrome as 

they showed off the ABILITIES that they have!  

Way to go, Sherri Rogers, Tyler Wiley,Danny Celian, and 

Dale Celian. 

 

DSAGT Annual Holiday Party  

Sunday, December 9  

12:00 - 4:00  

¸Ùrd¨ÑÊÒÊÓÙ̃Ød­ÆÑÑ 

3030 Tremainsville Rd.  

 

̌ÕÑÊÆØÊd·¸»µdÆÙdÎÓËÔ×ÒÆÙÎÔÓrÉØÆÌÙ¥ÌÒÆÎÑrÈÔÒ 

 

 

 

 

Do You Need a Parent Mentor??  

A Parent Mentor is someone who has been through what you are experiencing!  

He/She is a GREAT resource for navigating the world of Down Syndrome  

and all of its challenges and joys.  

Call:  Pam Armstrong at 419 - 893 - 4306 if you are interested  

PARENT  MENTOR  

Health Supervision for Children with Down Syndrome  

 Preventive medical care to maintain good health and well being is beneficial for all 

people, but it is especially valuable for individuals with Down syndrome.  People with Down 

syndrome are at increased risk for certain medical conditions.  It is important for parents and 

doctors to be aware of these conditions, because some of them have few recognizable symptoms, but they can have long 

term effects on health and development if not caught early.  This is why regular screening tests are so essential.  

  Excellent guidelines for medical care for individuals with Down syndrome are available from the American Acad-
emy of Pediatrics.  These guidelines have very specific recommendations for different age groups.  The most recent revi-
sion was published in August, 2011 and an electronic version can be accessed here: http://aappolicy.aappublications.org  
(Search:  Health Supervision for Children with Down Syndrome).   Appendix 1 at the end of the article is a one page sum-
mary in table form of the recommended counseling and screening procedures at different ages.  You may want to print this 
off and give it to your primary care physician to include in your childôs chart if he or she does not have this information 
already.  In addition, the National Down Syndrome Society has adapted the AAP guidelines into a checklist form for each 
age group and these are available on their website:  www.ndss.org   (Click on Resources at the top, then Health Care in the 
list on the right, then Health Care Guidelines).  
Reading about all of the potential medical problems can be very scary, especially for new parents.  It is important to re-

member that not all children with Down syndrome have the same medical conditions, and some have very few.  It is help-

ful, however, for families to be aware of possible problems so the conditions can be diagnosed and treated as quickly as 

possible if they do occur.  

I will cover more about specific medical conditions and recommended screenings in future issues of the newsletter.  

Eileen Quinn, MD  

¶ Lunch catered by Black 

Pearl  

¶ Bring a wrapped gift 

for Santa to give your 

child  

¶ Bring the whole family!  

http://aappolicy.aappublications.org
http://www.ndss.org
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GREAT WORKSHOPS COMING UP! 

 

... at the Maumee Summer Fair Parade  

 

 

¶ November 1, 2012   ñProject Plant: Preparing Your Childôs 

IEP Meetingò  6:00 -7:30 at the Ability Center                    

to register: ortpainter@abilitycenter.org or 419 -885 -5733  

¶ November 8, 2012  ñAppy-Happy Share Groupò 6:00 -8:00 

at University of Toledo Driscoll Center                                   

to register: www.itaalk.org  

¶ November 17, 2010  ñShut Up About Your Perfect Kidò 

2:00 -5:00 at Funny Bone Comedy Club at Levis Commons    

to register:  1 -800 -246 -1741  

¶ Winter Special Olympics Registration is OPEN!  (419) 729-3212 

DSAGT has been óout and aboutô...spreading awareness! 

...at Fleitzôs Pumpkin Farm 
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Teen and Young Adult Program 

STAY IN TOUCH WITH DSAGT!  

 

 

 

Find us on Facebook at Down Syndrome Association 
of Greater Toledo  

 

 

  

Join our email list at information.dsagt@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Find us on the Web at  

www.dsagt.org  

The teens and young adults had a terrific time 

at their recent Halloween Dance!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Toledo Parent News  

 

Check out the DSAGT ad-

vertisement in the No-

vember Issue of  

Toledo Parent News!  An-

other way DSAGT is 

spreading the wordé. 


